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The Gangwal School of Medical Sciences and Technology
will be built at the Indian Institute of Technology (IIT) Kanpur using an EPC model. The scope
of work comprises all civil, electrical, and mechanical works as well as specified works for
medical services as stated under the terms and conditions of the contract. It also involves the
construction of a 500-bed super-specialty hospital block (G+5) and academic block (G+5).
The contract has a 350.75 crore rupee value and a 20-month completion period. The deadline
for proposal submissions is March 24, 2023.
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